
 

 

December 15, 2021 

Dear Provider, 

On October 1, 2021, TerSera Therapeutics LLC voluntarily ended their Federal 
Drug Rebate Agreement with the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid (CMS). 
Due to this, SoonerCare no longer covers any of the TerSera Therapeutics 
products as per our regulatory requirements.  

We have records which show you are the provider or prescriber of Zoladex in 
2021 which is one of TerSera Therapeutic’s products. Zoladex is no longer a 
covered benefit for SoonerCare members.  

For those SoonerCare members previously on and needing to continue 
Zoladex treatment, please contact TerSera Therapeutics for applications to 
the patient assistance program and additional information either through 
their website (https://www.zoladexhcp.com/access-support/) or by calling 1-
844-965-2339.   

Thank you for the services you provide to Oklahomans insured by 
SoonerCare! 
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